
    

Vigil  6 p.m. and 7.30 p.m. Saturday and   Sunday  9.30 a.m. and 11 a.m.           

Monday to Friday 9.30 a.m.   Fri. 7.30 p.m. and  Saturday 10 a.m        

Fr. Brendan, Harbour Rd.  057 9332155  087 2618353 

brendanfcorigan@gmail.com        www.kilbegganparish.ie 

 

Come to 

me, all you 

that are 

weary and 

are carrying 

heavy bur-

dens, and I 

will give 

you 

rest. Take 

my yoke up-

on you, and 

learn from 

me; for I am 

gentle and 

humble in 

heart, and 

you will find 

rest for 

your 

souls. For 

my yoke is 

easy, and 

my burden 

is light.” 
Mt.11: 28-30 

Make love 

your aim  

1 Cor 14:1 

Pentecost Sunday 

6 p.m. Michael & Rose Cummins, Peter & Annie Jo Mc 

Loughlin, and Kathleen Spillane  

7.30 p.m. Lockie, Kathleen and Jack Guilfoyle 

Willie Fitzgerald 2nd anniversary and 

his parents Maurice and Elizabeth. 

11a.m. Pat McMahon and Sean Duffy 

Mary Anne  and Jack Gorry 

Friday  7.30 p.m. Jimmy Lynagh First Anniversary 

Feast of the Most Holy Trinity 

6 p.m.  7.30 p.m.  9.30 a.m.   

11 a.m. Joe and Kitty Dunne Mountrath, and deceased 

family 

On Wednesday Evening  at 7.30 p.m. we will have 

Lectio Divina when we will reflect on the Gospel for 

next Sunday’s Mass . The Reading is Matthew 28:16

-20. The Readings for Mass are available on the 

Parish Website www.kilbegganparish.ie. This will 

give us an opportunity to reflect and pray before 

the Blessed Sacrament.  It will last the same length 

as other evenings, 25-30 minutes.  

Plate : €1,100, Offerings €560, Renovation Fund Envelopes €575 

Thanks to everyone for their generosity to the Parish collections. 

DON’T FORGET TO VISIT OUR WEBSITE WWW.KILBEGGANPARISH.IE    

Full address by Archbishop Dermot Farrell at 2021 Virtual 

AGM of the Catholic Primary Schools Management Associa-

tion is available on the website. He also introduces 

“Flourish”. Over the last number of years, the Council for Cat-

echetics of the Irish Bishops Conference, with the support of CPSMA, has been 

engaging with principals, chairs of boards of management, teachers, and parents 

in the area of Relationships and Sexuality Education (RSE).   The RSE Primary re-

source is called Flourish and is available for use with all classes, from Junior In-

fants to Sixth Class in Catholic Primary Schools.  



 

 

 New Mass Schedule  

Monday to Friday 9.30 a.m.  Friday 7.30 p.m.  Saturday 10 a.m.  

Saturday 6.00 p.m.   7.30 p.m. this is a change from the 
8 p.m. 

Those who have booked Masses for Saturday night at 8 
p.m. note the change in order to alert family who may 
be travelling or joining on webcam.  

Unfortunately we are unable to have public Masses in St. Hugh’s yet. 

"God speaks in the silence of the heart. Listening is the beginning of prayer." 

- Mother Teresa 

Parish Charity Shop: Opening Hours: 10am - 5pm 

Tuesday - Friday and 10am - 1pm. Saturday. We 

have a good selection of Ladies and Gents Summer 

wear., bric-a-brac and small furniture items.  We 

look forward to your continued valued support. 

Thanks to all the ladies in the shop. 

Starting from May 2021 until the end of July 2022, the Society of Jesus celebrates the Ignatian year to re-

member the life of St. Ignatius of Loyola, the founder of the Jesuits  

The year will open on Thursday, 20 May which commemorates the 500th anniversary of St. Ignatius’s injury 

during the Battle of Pamplona on 20 May 1521. While defending the citadel of Pamplona against French forc-

es, St. Ignatius was seriously injured after being struck by a canon ball. This led to a long period of convales-

cence which began his conversion and subsequent transformation from 

soldier to saint. 

During this year themed “to see all things new in Christ”, the Jesuits will 

also mark the 400th anniversary of the canonization of St. Ignatius and St. 

Francis Xavier on 12 March 2022. The Ignatian year will conclude on 31 

July 2022 – the Feast of St. Ignatius. The solemn opening Mass for the Ig-

natian year takes in Pamplona, Spain on Thursday, 20 May 2021. 

The Ignatian year “is a call to allow the Lord to work on our conversion,” said Fr. Arturo Sosa SJ, Superior 

General of the Jesuits. “We ask for the grace to be renewed by the Lord. We wish to discover a new apostolic 

enthusiasm inside ourselves, a new life, new ways to follow the Lord. That is why we have chosen as our 

theme for the year: to see all things new in Christ.”  

Come, Holy Spirit, fill the hearts of your 

faithful. 

And kindle in them the fire of your love. 

Send forth your Spirit and they              

shall be created. 

And you will renew the face of the earth. 

 

 

 

Lord, 

by the light of the Holy 

Spirit 

you have taught the 

hearts of your faithful. 

In the same Spirit 

help us to relish what is right 

and always rejoice in your consolation. 

We ask this through Christ our Lord.  

Amen.  


